Dear music lovers

After eight long months, we are finally able to play for you live, and we’re really looking forward to it. We’re going to need some help from you, however.
When you purchase a ticket, we are going to ask for telephone or e-mail contact details, something we need to do in case of contact tracing. Contact details are required for each individual seat, so if you’re also buying tickets for others, you’ll need to provide details for them too. 

When admitted to the concert, all visitors need to show: 
· a document demonstrating their full vaccination (i.e. two doses received), from which date at least 14 days must have passed, or
· a doctor’s certificate stating that you have had Covid-19 within the last 90 days, or
· a clinically performed Covid-19 POC Antigen Detection Test (rapid antigen test) with a negative result no older than 72 hours, or a PCR test no older than 7 days. These tests require confirmation from the site that tested you, i.e. self-tests are not enough for admittance
· none of the above are required for children up to 6 years of age, although you will need to demonstrate your child’s age by showing their health insurance card

Before admittance to the event, we will also check your ticket and the contact details given for them and measure your temperature. If any of these and the above conditions are not met, we will immediately refund your ticket price to you. 

We would also ask you to wear a respirator (face mask) for the entire duration of the event. If you forget to bring one, they will be available on site.

We will be opening the two entrance points to the courtyard where all these checks will be carried out at 6.15 pm. The concert will begin at 7.00 pm. 

Thank you for your understanding, and we look forward to welcoming you. 
